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Comments Although I agree with some of the environmental benefits of the use of waste to generate energy, the
scheme planned for Ford is totally unacceptable. From studying some of the plans, the height of the
proposed tower and associated buildings will blight the landscape and are not in keeping with the semi
rural/coastal environment. The emissions from this plant will also be carried from the prevailing winds
to Arundel, Littlehampton and potentially eastern Chichester as well as all of the viplayed and hamlets
in between. I also think that there will be a significant detrimental impact on the beaches along the
south coast as well as local views from historic monuments such as Arundel Castle. In summary we do
need these facilities but this is the wrong location and an alternative needs to be found.
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